
 
 
 

 
Dear parents/carers of children in Year 6, 
 

As I am sure you are all well aware, the end of Key Stage Two assessments, commonly 
referred to as SATs, are almost upon us. As a year 6 teaching team, we could not be prouder 
of the hard work, determination and resilience that the children have shown so far and we 
know they will be fantastic on the week itself.  
 

The children in Year 6 have become very used to what will be expected of them in 
SATs week; any children with specific access arrangements (such as extra time, modified 
tests, a reader or a prompter) will now be accessing these daily.  
As a reminder, I have included the dates of the SATs below: 

Date Paper 

Monday 9th May 2022 English – Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling (short questions) 
and Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling (spelling) 

Tuesday 10th May 2022 English - Reading 

Wednesday 11th May 2022 Mathematics – Arithmetic (Paper 1) and Mathematics – 
Reasoning (Paper 2) 

Thursday 12th May 2022 Mathematics – Reasoning (Paper 3) 

 

On the morning of each day (Monday to Thursday) of SATs week, we invite your child 
to join us for a revision breakfast, beginning at 8am. We will provide a range of breakfast food 
and drinks for the children to enjoy, while their teachers lead them through some calm 
revision and activities to help them focus and prepare for each day’s assessment.  
 

During SATs week, we will be revising with the children each afternoon, preparing for 
the next day’s assessment. Some children may want to do some extra revision when they get 
home, which is a fantastic, hard-working attitude to have; however, we will also tell the 
children that it is far more important that they spend some time doing activities that they 
enjoy after school, getting some fresh air and getting a nice early bed time! We advise that 
children spend as little time as possible on social media throughout the week, to ensure that 
they remain focused and calm ahead of their assessments.  
 

We are sure you will support school in ensuring that the week is as stress-free as 
possible for your children. As always, your continued support is appreciated. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

Mrs K. Spencer           Mr. N Peacock 
 
Mrs Spencer                          Mr Peacock  
Year 6 Teachers 
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